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Diary Dates  
Sat  6th April—Sat 11th May 
Mango Music Six Week Tuition 

Mon 29th April 
Athletics starts with Mr Hodgson  

Fri 10th May 
Year 4 Rugby Tournament 

Tues 14th May 
New Nursery Parent Information Meeting 

Mon 20th—Fri 24th May 
Artist in school to work with Class 3 and 4 

Fri 24th May 
Year 4 Opera Day 

Fri 24th May 
School closes for the May Half-term holiday 
at 3:15pm 

School reopens on Monday 3rd June 

Please remember we are a          
Nut Free School 

Writing  Week 

We have had great fun this week with Writing Week, it is not every week 
that an alien space craft arrives in school!   The children have loved the 
whole concept especially all of our emergency assemblies!  The week has 
inspired them to produce some amazing writing in a variety of genres 
such as police reports, newspaper articles, persuasive letters and        
interview questions.  We would like to thank all those who have helped 
to make the week such a success and a special thanks goes to Mrs Crane 
for putting the week together. 

 

Reception Art Exhibition 

Our next Shepherd's Hut Art Exhibition will be 
ready to view next week, before and after 
school.  This exhibition has been created by Class 
1 who were inspired after reading the book, Day       
Monkey, Night Monkey by Julia Donaldson.     
The children have reproduced the painting , Self 
Portrait with a Monkey by Frida Kahlo (1938) in 
their own style.  Please come and see their work, 
they are very excited to have their work            
displayed as artists do! 

Arts Award 

We are pleased to announce that Holy Trinity is now an official Arts 
Award Centre for the Arts Discover Award in association with Trinity    
College, London.  We can now moderate our own and any other          
organisations art work for those who wish to achieve the award.  Well 
done to our trained moderators Mrs Peck and Mrs Wells. 

 

Parent Survey 

Thank you to  those parents who completed the parent’s survey, we had 
a great response with ninety three of you taking the time to fill it in.   We 
are pleased to say the results are overwhelmingly positive.  We work very 
hard to be as open as possible with our parents and would just like to 
remind you that if there are any issues that you have or if you have any 
ideas about how we can improve what we do we are always happy to 
hear them. 

http://www.holytrinity.northumberland.sch.uk
http://www.facebook.com/HTFSberwick

